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Salus University Students Host Contactless Food Drive 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Elkins Park, Pa. — Salus University Osborne College of Audiology (OCA) students hosted a 
contactless food drive June 12 at the main campus in Elkins Park to benefit Face to Face, a 
Germantown nonprofit organization that offers free human services to more than 2,500 low 
income and homeless individuals each year. Faculty and students including (from left) Holly 
Forst ‘22AUD, of New Britain, Pa.; Meghan Westman ‘22AUD, of Sayville, N.Y.; Nina Grant 
‘22AUD, of Andover, Mass.; and Jordan Hennessee ‘22AUD, of Jenkintown, Pa., wearing 
masks and maintaining social distance, coordinated the event to help people in the Germantown 
community during a time of increased food insecurity caused by the coronavirus pandemic. 
Prepared boxes of donations stocked with non-perishable food items were placed in the 
students’ trunks for delivery to the nonprofit. For more information about COVID-19 relief efforts 
offered by Face to Face, visit www.facetofacegermantown.org. 
 
About Salus University  
Salus University, founded as the Pennsylvania College of Optometry in 1919, today is a 
diversified, globally recognized professional academic center of learning that offers a wide 
range of degree programs in the professions of Optometry, Audiology, Physician Assistant, 



Public Health, Blindness and Low Vision Studies, Biomedicine, Occupational Therapy and 
Speech-Language Pathology. Salus operates four clinical facilities in Philadelphia and 
Montgomery counties that provide highly specialized vision, hearing and balance, and speech-
language pathology services. The University has more than 1,200 students, and more than 
14,000 alumni worldwide. For more information, please visit www.salus.edu.  


